
 

 

Carver Commission on Disability 
July 14, 2020 4:30 PM 

Carver Town Hall, Room 4  
Meeting Minutes 

Written and posted in Accordance with the provisions of MGL, Chapter 30A, 

Section 22 

 

Members Present – Donna Forand, Madeline Joyce, Bill Harriman, David Siedentopf, 

Mark Townsend, John Woods     

Members absent – Marianne Prescott  

Guests present - None 

 

1. Donna Forand Called meeting to Order at 4:52 pm 

 

2. Reorganization of Board – Donna turned meeting over to Mark and he requested 

nominations for Chairperson. Motion by Madeline, seconded by Dave nominating 

Donna. Motion carried 6 – 0. Donna now called for nominations for Vice-Chair, 

Bill nominated Mark, seconded by Madeline, motion carried 6-0. Nominations for 

secretary, Madeline nominated Bill, seconded by Mark, motion carried 6-0. 

Nominations for Treasurer, Bill nominated Dave, seconded by John, motion 

carried 6-0. Congratulations all. 

 

3. Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes – Minutes of February 10, 2019 meeting 

minutes were approved 4 – 0 with Mark and Bill abstaining because they were 

not at the meeting. 

 

4. Shaw’s update – Sense of the meeting was that Donna should reach out to the 

Shaw’s manager and talk directly to him/her about this issue and try to get their 

policy on carts. No vote. 

 

5. ADA Update on Masks – No changes at this time 

 

6. Playground – Dave gave an update on the playground and opening. It is open 

now with total accessibility to all, still waiting on a few tables to be installed. 

 

7. Member comments –  

 

Donna mentioned the Statewide Coordinator conference call on Tuesday, July 

20, 2020 from 10:00 to 12:00 pm, members are invited to listen in if available.  



 

 

Mark asked about the door at top of ramp at Atwood house, Dave said door 

openers are $3–5,000 per door, also they have changed out the bathroom 

faucets at the Atwood House. 

Madeline asked about the bathroom doors at Middle/High School. Dave will look 

into that. 

John mentioned that the Rochester Road bridge will be reopening on Thursday, 

July 16, weather permitting. He also mentioned that they would be milling and 

then paving Route 58 from South Meadow Road to Lakeview Street in 2-3 

weeks, will take 4 days to complete, expect delays. 

 

8. Public Comments – No public in attendance 

 

9. Next Meeting – August 4 at 4:30 pm, location undetermined at this time. 

 

10. Motion to adjourn – Made by Mark, seconded by John, motion  carried 6-0 


